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DATE:              March 26, 2020 
                                 
HEADLINE:      Notification of Marinia Closings 
 

 
 

Effective 8:00 a.m. today, the City of Elizabeth City had closed the Mariners’ Wharf and 

Waterfront Park marinas indefinitely. No vessel of any kind shall be allowed to dock or stay at 

either of the locations until further notice.  The closure of the marinas is directly related to the 

ongoing State of Emergency issued by Mayor Parker on March 17, 2020. Police Chief Eddie 

Buffaloe, Jr. will continue to serve as Harbormaster.  

 

Further information regarding cancellations and closings will be forthcoming. 

 

For more information, contact City of Elizabeth City, City Manager Rich Olson at 252-337-

6864. 
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